
Dear Families,

Stone soup was a hit! The children loved it! Thanks to everyone for bringing 
items. With the weather becoming cold, please make sure your child has 
appropriate clothing like coats, hats, gloves, snow boots and snow pants. We 
will be going outside even if it is snowing. This month we will be studying 
Europe. We will look at what biomes make up Europe, the flags of Europe and 
what countries are in Europe. We will also be talking about what Christmas 
looks like here in America and all over the world. We will also be learning 
about some of the holidays in December like Hanukkah and Kwanzaa.  We will 
be having a small Christmas party at just before Christmas break and singing 3 
Christmas songs like we do every year, but this year I will just record the 
children singing and send it to everyone due to Covid. More details on that will 
come. This month we are doing a used book drive. We will be collecting used 
children book that the children will help clean and then donate. There will be a 
tin bucket or box in front of the school for you to place the books in.



Thanks,

Ms. Ashley 


December Newsletter Room 2

December’s Theme’s:

•Europe

•Fish

•Holidays/Traditions

•Flags

•Christmas


Important classroom reminders:

Classroom Needs:

A Bouquet of Flowers


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

December 18th- Early Release 12:30.

November 18th-Christmas Party

December 21- January 1- No school Winter Break
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES 


